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January Combo Board/General Meeting:  
THURSDAY, January 26 at 7:30 PM at  

aŀǊǾƛƴΩǎ .ŀǊ ϧ DǊƛƭƭΣ  тстр DƻƻŘǊƛŎƘ wƻŀŘΣ  
Clarence Center, NY 

 
February Combo Board/General Meeting:  

THURSDAY, February 23 at 7:30 PM at  
aŀǊǾƛƴΩǎ .ŀǊ ϧ DǊƛƭƭΣ  тстр DƻƻŘǊƛŎƘ wƻŀŘΣ  

Clarence Center, NY 
 

TENTATIVE!!! 
CLUB BONFIRE 
February 17, 2017  

AKRON ACRES, STAGE ROAD,  
AKRON, NY 

 
 
 

Find us on the web at: 
www.snoseekers.com  

 
Find us on our Facebook page:  

Northern Erie Sno -Seekers Snowmobile Club  

 

 

Club Officers 
President:  Al Wolbert 

Vice President:  - 

Secretary:  Robyn Cierniak  

Treasurer:  Rich McNamara 

Sergeant of Arms:  Jeff Wilson 

Trail Coordinator:   

Board Member: Dan Dressel 

Board Member: Andrew Braunscheidel 

Board Member: Ron Watts 

Board Member: Jake Kelkenberg 

Board Member: Shannon Landow  

Board Member: Chantel Dirschedl 

Board Member: Jake Anderson 
 

Committees 
 

Legal Committee 
Chairperson:  Al W. 
 

Emergency Response Committee 
Chairperson:  Open 
 

Marketing  & Adv Committee 
Chairperson:  Open 
 

Fundraising Committee 
Chairperson:  Open  
 

Social/PR Committee 
Chairperson:  Frank S. 
 

Membership Committee 
Chairperson:  Rich M. 
 

Groomer/Equipment Committee 
Chairperson:  Dan D. 
 

Trails/Landowners Committee 
Chairperson: Open 
 

Trail Guides Committee 
Chairperson: Open 
 

Newsletter Committee 
Chairperson: Robyn C. 
  

Website Committee 
Chairperson: Robyn C. 
 

Apparel Committee 
Chairperson:  Open                               
 

Safety/Education Committee 
Chairperson: Open 

Club Headlines  

Newsletter:  We are e-mailing our newsletters each month.  We are try-
ing to manage our funds more efficiently due to cuts in State funding.  
Each member will receive all 12 months right at your computer!!  If 
ȅƻǳ Řƻ ƴƻǘ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ ŎƻƳǇǳǘŜǊΧ Ŏŀƭƭ тпм-NESS to let us know that you 
would still like your 6 months mailed.  We continue to put a lot of 
time and effort into our newsletters to keep you, as a member, informed and 
involved in what is going on with our club!!    
 
Website:  We have a message board!  So, please take a moment and register. 
tƭŜŀǎŜ ŜƳŀƛƭ ǳǎ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ άŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ǳǎέ ǇŀƎŜ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ŀƴȅ ǉǳŜǎǘƛƻƴǎΦ  ¢ƘŜ ǇƘƻǘƻ 
gallery has some great pictures too! 
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Presidentôs Page 

 

Hi everyone,  
 

All of our trails are in place and everything is all set for the snowmobiling 
season.  

All we need now is......Snow!  
 

First, I want thank all of our trail captains for their hard work and dedica-
tion in putting in all these trails. And second, thanks again to all our land-
owners for letting us do this. Although we haven't had the chance to open 
the trails yet everything looks good for the riding season when it arrives. 
So, everyone go do a little snow dance, go get some good riding in where 

the snow is available and soon we'll have our trails open.  
Thanks,  

Al Wolbert  

RESPECT THE LANDOWNERS  

ð 

STAY ON THE MARKED TRAILS!!!  
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